
 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 Document Classification:  Class 1 - General 

  
Joe Mahon 
Aircraft Noise Competent Authority 
County Hall, 
Swords, 
Co. Dublin, 
K67 X8Y2 
aircraftnoiseca@fingal.ie 

Friday, 27th August 2021 
[By Email & Courier] 

 
 
Re:  Direction 1 by the Competent Authority, in relation to planning application F20A/0668 

under Section 9(10) of the Aircraft Noise (Dublin Airport) Regulation Act 2019 to provide 
information and assessments for the purposes of an Assessment of the Noise Situation at 
the Airport. 

 
Dear Joe,  
  
Further to our correspondence dated 30th July 2021, we now provide you with a copy of the response 
to Item #106, we can confirm that this response can be considered final for the purposes of the 
assessment.  
 
Please refer to the attached Memo (1 no. copy), prepared by Bickerdike Allen Partners (BAP), dated 
23rd August 2021, outlining the response to item #106. Attachments to the BAP Memo are provided 
in electronic format only at this time.  
 
Please note that in addition to responses to the ANCA Direction 01, revised EIAR and Appropriate 
Assessment Screening reports are being completed and will be issued to the Planning Authority in due 
course. 
 
In accordance with Section 34C(3)(b) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 [as amended], copies 
of this information have been provided to the Planning Authority. 
 
Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any queries on the above. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
___________________ 
Gavin Lawlor 
Director 
Tom Phillips + Associates  
cc. Planning Department, Fingal County Council, County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin and via email planning@fingalcoco.ie 
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